From: "James K. Scholl" <jscholl@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Date: October 17, 2016 at 11:31:49 AM EDT

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: Vehicle for hire permit

Cheri,
A previous notification for a request.
Jim
From: Carolyn Walker
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 10:02 AM

To: James K. Scholl <jscholl@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: RE: Vehicle for hire permit

Jim, as | mentioned this morning, this is not the only request. Before | respond to both, please let me
know if you will be the sponsor, or should | direct the applicants to contact their district Commissioner
or Mayor?

Thank you,
Carolyn

From: James K. Scholl

Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 8:46 AM

To: Carolyn Walker <cwalker@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: Greg Veliz <gveliz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: Vehicle for hire permit

Carolyn,
Please provide necessary information to the requestor.
Jim
From: Gamez, Eurys D. (Miami VA) [mailto:Eurys.Gamez@va.gov]
Sent: Sunday, October 02, 2016 1:44 AM

To: James K. Scholl <jscholl@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Vehicle for hire permit

Hi, | would like to know the process to obtain a vehicle for hire permit. | understand City Commission
could hold a public hearing on requests for new licenses in October of each even-numbered year. | have
been driving for Uber and Lyft for over 2 years without incident and would appreciate an opportunity to
drive in Key West. Thank you for your consideration.



